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150th Anniversary Dinner at the House of Commons 

Thursday 7 November 2019 
 

Blackheath & Bromley celebrates the 150th Anniversary of the club’s founding in the 
year beginning March 2019. The 150th cross-country season ends in March 2019 and is 
followed by the 150th track season starting in April with the 150 year milestone being 
reached in October 2019. 

Our Centenary Dinner in 1969 was held at the Mansion House by invitation of the 
Lord Mayor. For our 150th Anniversary we return to the House of Commons visited for our 
90th Anniversary in 1959 and subsequently for annual dinners in 1960 and 1961. The 
dinner, by courtesy of Colonel Bob Stewart DSO MP, will be in the Members Dining Room. 
 

                       
      PM Harold Macmillan with PP Victor Beardon                                              Members Dining Room 6th February 1959 

You are invited to reserve your place at our 150th Anniversary Dinner in this historic setting 
simply by paying a deposit £20, non-returnable but set against the full ticket price £100. 
Members will have priority until 30 June 2019, former members, partners and other guests 
will be placed on a waiting list. Places will be allocated in July and the balance due will be 
payable by 31 August 2019 after which formal invitations will be issued. 
 

PP Chris Haines 
tel: 020 8777 6498, email: c.r.haines@city.ac.uk 

 
 Name state member or guest 
1.   
 address: tel: 
 email: mob: 
2.   
 address: tel: 
 email: mob: 
 
Cheques (£20 per person)  made payable to “Blackheath & Bromley Harriers AC” should be sent to : 
Prof C R Haines, 15 The Glade, West Wickham, Kent BR4 9LH. 
 
The details for bank transfer payments to Blackheath & Bromley Harriers AC are: 
Sort Code: 40-11-60 (HSBC) Account number: 50788104 Reference: <your name> 150 Dinner 
Please advise by e-mail to c.r.haines@city.ac.uk if paying in this way, giving full details as above including 
the amount and the date of payment. 
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